
 
TAKE 25 is a national child safety campaign encouraging parents and guardians 
to take time on May 25th, National Missing Children's Day to talk to their chil-
dren about ways to stay safer. 
 
To promote this event the Ottawa County Sheriff’s Office has teamed up with the 
following groups; Michigan Masons, Safe Kids Lakeshore, Center for Missing 
and Exploited Children and Sam’s Club to promote the TAKE 25 campaign 
 
On Wednesday May 20, 2009 stop in at the Sam’s Club at 2190 North Park Drive 
in Holland Township located adjacent to US 31 between 4p-8p to learn more on 
the TAKE 25 campaign. 
 
Children will have the opportunity to take part in the Masons MICHIP program.  
In a matter of minutes, you’ll walk away with a “Child ID kit” that includes eve-
rything needed for the Amber Alert system.  You can also visit booths sponsored 
by Safe Kids Lakeshore and learn more about Bike, Boater or Home safety as 
well as information on child safety seats. 
 
Join your community in learning how to keep our children safe on May 20, 2009  
 


